
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Thursday, September 15, 2011 4:25 PM 
'Amber Cannon' 
Bob Asher 
RE: Loving AIB State #1 (2RP-844) 

Amber, 

Your request for an extension is approved. 

thlhjc Ufiatc.lt.cfi. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher@,state.nm.us 

From: Amber Cannon [mailto:ACannon@yatespetroleum.com1 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 9:49 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Bob Asher 
Subject: Loving AIB State #1 (2RP-844) 

The Loving AIB State #1 (2RP-844) is marked to have a remediation proposal submitted to your office no later than today, 
September 15, 2011. I am requesting an extension until next week, September 22, 2011 for this remediation proposal to 
be submitted, as I am waiting to hear from a contractor on price estimates so that Yates can determine the proper scope 
of work that will be needed for this location. 

Thanks, 

A m b e r C a n n o n 

Environmental Regulatory Agent Trainee 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Office: (575) 748-41 1 1 

Cell: (575) 513-8799 

Email: acannon@yatespetroleum.com 

Mike, 

l 


